
Société par Actions Simplifiées au capital de 150 000 € - RCS Brest B403 061 245 - Siret 40306124500029 - Code 2611Z 

Siège social et usine : 135 Rue de Reichstett, 29850 GOUESNOU– France • Tél. 33 (0)2 98 47 90 57 • Fax : 33 (02) 98 03 75 04 • E-mail : contact@deti-sa.com 

 
 

 

 

 
 

1st, February 2021 

 

Dear customers,  
 
The International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) is a set of U.S. regulations on defence matters. The 
purpose of the ITAR regulations is to control the export and import in all forms of any technology or technical 
data that may be used for military purposes. 
 
In this sense, the products controlled under the ITAR are war materials and related materials, integrating 
ITAR-classified components. This regulation applies to both US and non-US products when a US entity is 
involved in the design, manufacture or export of these products. The products subject to compliance checks 
specific to this regulation are mentioned in the USML, the “United States Munition List”.  
 
As a subcontractor in the defence sector, DETI SAS is fully aware of the standards and regulations in force 
induced by this regulation. Thus, we certify that none of our products or part of them fall within the scope of 
the ITAR regulation and are therefore «ITAR FREE». 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Aude PICARD 
Chairperson 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT OF NO USE  

OF ITAR FURNITURE 

 


